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June 27, 2011 

Dear Aspen Accord Participant, 

I am very pleased you will be joining us for the 2011 Aspen Accord Sustainable Energy & Discussion 
Tour. This year marks the seventeenth anniversary of the Aspen Accord which was inaugurated by The 
Energy Coalition as a forum to bring together local governments, utilities, regulators and other key 
stakeholders to exchange information and perspectives on pressing energy issues. The core purpose of 
the Aspen Accord is to gain mutual understanding and build innovative partnerships between participants 
that will achieve significant progress toward a more sustainable energy future. 

The planned activities and discussions will focus on innovative energy projects and community 
sustainability initiatives in Sweden and the current status of comprehensive climate and energy action 
plan implementation in the Czech Republic and the European Union. Events will commence in 
Stockholm on Sunday evening, August 7, with a reception and dinner for participants. The events will 
conclude on August 12, in Prague, Czech Republic. ' 

Attached for your review are copies of the agenda, participant list, and travel confirmations. Please 
contact Meaghan Laverty if you have any questions or need any additional assistance. Meaghan can be 
reached by phone at 949-701-4648 ext. 10, and via e-mail at: .".-'ovcrty cjyvxuoyvos'tioh eg 

On behalf of The Energy Coalition, I look forward to seeing you in Stockholm! 

Very sincerely, 
' / . / ; ' 

' '' ' 
Craig Perkins 
President & Executive Director 
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